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Dear Editor,   

Thank you again for considering our paper  “Brugada type 1 ECG pattern: should we 

treat the electrocardiogram or the patient?”. 

I have carefully read the peer-review report and I have addressed all points raised. 

To fulfil the recommendation of Reviewer 00214305 to emphasize more on 

poliparametric approach for risk stratification, we have introduced a new paragraph 

and partially modified the text. In addition I have  introduced 3 figures and eliminated  

2 tables.   

 

Sincerely yours 

 

Pietro Delise, MD 

 

Reviewer 0025135 

 

Thank you for your comments. In this rewieved version we have have introduced a 

new paragraph and partially modified the text emphasizing the usefulness of 

poliparametric approach for risk stratification. In addition we have  introduced 3 

figures and eliminated  2 tables.   

We hope that that paper is now better 

 

Reviewer 00214305 

 

Thank you for your comments.  

To fulfil your recommendation to emphasize more on poliparametric approach for 

risk stratification, we have have introduced a new paragraph and partially modified 

the text. In addition  we have discussed the paper of Sieira. Finally we have  

introduced 3 figures and eliminated  2 tables.   

We hope that that paper is now better 

 


